
Important Note
Beginning March 22, 2021 we will welcome back Grade 4 blended 
students to campus. We appreciate your cooperation and patience 
with our efforts to adjust our pick-up procedures in the afternoon. 
When school resumes after the break, please adhere to instructions 
from KES staff who will be directing traffic in the upper parking lot 
when you arrive on campus to pick up your child(ren).  If you have 
multiple children on campus who finish at different times, we highly 
encourage you to do one pickup, otherwise loop back around for 
your next child. This will help to keep the flow of traffic and 
necessary lanes clear.

Our staggered bell schedule is below. 
(Tardy procedures in effect)

● 7:45am - 2:00pm  Grades 4 & 5 
● 8:00am - 2:15pm  Grades 2 & 3
● 8:15am - 2:30pm  Grades K & 1

Happy Spring!
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